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Sen. Bradley opposes bill to evade immigration checkpoints 
 
CONCORD, NH - Senate Majority Leader Jeb Bradley (R-Wolfeboro) issued this statement 

today following the Senate’s 14-10 vote to reject HB 579, a bill which would have required  

New Hampshire law enforcement to notify the public before federal immigration checkpoints are 

conducted: 

 

    “It makes no sense to give traffickers bringing fentanyl and illegal immigrants across our 

borders prior notice so they can evade immigration checkpoints. Even members of our 

Congressional delegation are finally admitting that we have a problem with border enforcement. 

We shouldn’t be making it harder to prevent illegal border crossings and drug smuggling.” 
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